

The Challenge

Publication Date: Monday, April 30, 2018

Central Baptist Church, 14 West Broad, Newnan, GA 30263

GRADUATE SUNDAY MAY 6, 2018

Rev. Matt Sapp

SERMON

"Love is Greater Than Fear"

SCRIPTURE

1 John 4:7-21 Psalm 22:25-31

8:45 AM Worship Service

9:45 AM Sunday School

10:55 AM
Worship Service
Special Music
The Gift of Love
The Youth Girls Ensemble
Brethren, We Have Met to Worship
The Chancel Choir

USHERS

8:45 AM Clay Hudson, Captain

10:55 AM Joe Rizzo, Captain

NURSERY

Available for children ages birth—3 years old

CHILDREN'S CHURCH Nathan and January Dockery Wednesday, May 2, 2018 6:00 PM in Sanctuary Congregational Meeting with Architect



GRADUATE RECOGNITION SUNDAY, MAY 6, 2018

9:45 AM Youth and Senior Graduate Breakfast

10:55 AM Graduate Recognition in Worship

PASTOR'S PEN

Wednesday, May 9, 2018 Architecture Stakeholder Team Meetings

The Heritage Room (youth will meet in youth building):

10:00 AM—11:00 AM

Kitchen (Kitchen Committee and Feeding Our Friends)

11:00 AM-12:00 PM

Fellowship (Social Committee; Women's Bible Study; Weddings)

1:00 PM-2:00 PM

Missions (Scouts, Helping Hands, Mission Committee; Purses in the Pew)

2:00 PM-3:00 PM

Building and Grounds Committees

4:00 PM—5:00 PM

Children's Committee

5:15 PM—6:15 PM

Youth and Youth Committee (Youth Building w/some kind of snack supper)

PURSES IN THE PEW



Monday, May 21, 2018, 11:00 AM The Heritage Room

Kristin Pope Student at McAfee School of Theology

Reservations are appreciated for name tags; reservations are required for lunch (\$7).

Please register at <u>centralbaptistnewnan.org</u>; send an email to <u>kfaison@centralbaptistnewnan.org</u>; or, call the church office (770) 683-0610.

Mission Opportunity

Where: Dominican Republic When: August 19-24 What: Construction on school

Who: YOU

Please call or email the church office (770) 683-0610 or <u>chaynes@centralbaptistnewnan.org</u> if interested.

IN SYMPATHY

Sympathy is extended to family and friends in the death of Mrs. Margaret Glover, who passed away on Saturday, April 28, 2018.

MUSIC MINISTRY

Important Children's Rehearsals

We have 2 rehearsals before our final children's choir program. These rehearsals help our children memorize words, practice speaking parts, and rehearse as a large group.

Wednesday, May 2, 6:00 PM

FINAL REHEARSAL:

Wednesday, May 9, 4:30 PM (grades 1 – 5 only) 6:00 PM (Pre-K and K)

IN THE IMAGE

A musical presented by CBC Children's Choirs (Pre-K through 5th grade)
Wednesday, May 9, 6:30 PM in sanctuary

Sunday, May 13 Mother's Day, Pre-K—K Choir sing

Anne

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

It's That Time of Year Again!



VBS 2018 (July 9-12) will be here before we know it, and we encourage you to take some time to pray about volunteering. This is one of the most influential weeks of the year for our children. It is very rewarding to

spend a week with these children and be a big part of their Christian education. If you are interested, please contact kfaison@centralbaptistnewnan.org or (678) 877-7060.

Register for VBS at centralbaptistnewnan.org.

These are the positions we still have left...

- Pk4— teacher and 2 assistants
- K- assistant
- 1st grade girls- assistant
- 3rd grade boys—teacher and assistant
- 4th and 5th grade girls—assistant
- PE- teacher
- Sewing project leader and helpers

Blessings,

Katie

Verse of the Month

"For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life."

John 3:16

YOUTH MINISTRY



Are you busy? Are you stressed? Are you tired? Take a deep breath...and plan to join us this

summer as Central Baptist Youth have the opportunity to gather with youth from all over the southeast for an incredible week of fellowship, worship, and fun at Unidiversity Youth Camp the week of July 23-28. We will join about 400 youth from other CBF churches at the University of Tennessee in Knoxville to grow in our faith and to explore how we can become more like Jesus. Click here to sign up!

Register before May 16, and cost for the week is \$360. After May 16, cost is \$380 if space is still available.

Steve

EAGLE SCOUT PROJECT SOLES FOR SOULS

I am a Boy Scout in Troop 47 at Central Baptist. I would like to set up a shoe donation Sunday, May 6, 2018, and Wednesday, May 9, 2018 for Soles 4 Souls.

Soles 4 Souls accepts new and gently worn shoes of all kinds (tennis, dress, sandals etc.) I will be setting up in the Fellowship Hall from 8:30 AM—12:30 PM on Sunday, May 6th and from 5:15 PM—6:30 PM on Wednesday, May 9th. If you are not able to drop off during those times you may take your donation to the church office no later than Friday, May 11, 2018.

Thank you,

Ian Gaude

Youth Volunteers Needed!



We need your help this summer! Please go to our website <u>here</u> and sign up if you are interested in helping us with Vacation Bible School this year. VBS will take place July 9-12. The theme this year is

Rolling River Rampage! If you volunteer that week we would like to thank you by taking you down the river (Columbus) on Friday, July 13th! When you sign up tell us if you would like to join us for the rafting trip on Friday. The discounted cost for the day is \$25/person!

ONE ROOF OUTREACH

One Roof is in need of grits. If you are able to donate, please bring to the church office or to One Roof at 255 Temple Avenue, Newnan, GA 30263.

LAVINIA BARRON BOOK GROUP

Monday, May 14 at 6:30 PM, the Lavinia Barron Book Group will meet at the Newnan Utilities Cabin at 1 Young Ave. in Newnan for a covered dish supper. The book for discussion will be "The Lemon Tree: An Arab, a Jew, and the Heart of the Middle East" by Sandy Tolan.

Bridging the Gap Summer Lunch Program

BTG staff along with volunteers will serve a balanced lunch and provide activities to 50 children at Ruth Hill and 100 Children at CJ Smith Park Daily. This program was put in place to make sure lunch is available to students who typically rely on school lunches during the school year as their main source of nutrition. In addition to the lunch each week. BTG is planning to give each child (the first week) a bag with fun treats in it, such as, coloring books, crayons, beach balls, sidewalk chalk, word search and more.

Here is how you can help!

- 1. CBC is signed up to serve the lunches at both locations and do activities with the children June 4th-8th. If you would like to volunteer to help serve and provide entertainment that week please contact Katie Faison.
- 2. Visit our <u>sign up genius</u> or contact Katie Faison to sign up for things still needed for lunches throughout the summer and the treat bags that will be given out the first week.

SCHOLARSHIPS

JENNIE FOWLER COLE SCHOLARSHIP

All college students who are members of Central Baptist Church are eligible to receive this scholarship but **must reapply** each year. Applications are available in the church office. Deadline to return completed application is Friday, June 01, 2018.



Our annual family picnic is Wednesday, May 16th, at 5:00 PM. The picnic will be held at the Newnan Utilities Park. We ask that each family bring a side dish or dessert. The church will provide hamburgers and hotdogs. I am looking for

volunteers that could help with things such as cooking and transporting tables and chairs to and from the park. Please contact me if you would be able to help: kfaison@centralbaptistnewnan.org.

The Challenge (USPS# 908-920). Published weekly, except for the two weeks after Christmas, by Central Baptist Church, 14 W. Broad St., Newnan GA 30263. Periodicals paid at Newnan GA. **POSTMASTER:** Please send address changes to The Challenge, 14 W. Broad St., Newnan GA 30263.

«AddressBlock»

LOOKING AHEAD

Sunday, May 6

8:45 AM Worship Service

9:45 AM Youth and Graduate Breakfast

9:45 AM Sunday School

10:30 AM Youth Girls Ensemble Rehearsal

10:55 AM Worship Service

Monday, May 7

7:15 AM Youth Breakfast and Devotional

10:00 AM Needlepoint Guild

Tuesday, May 8

7:00 AM Men's Bible Study 10:00 AM Feeding Our Friends

Wednesday, May 9

9:00 AM Central Senior Breakfast at

Cracker Barrel

10:00 AM Architecture Stakeholder Team Meetings,

(different teams will meet throughout the day, see inside newsletter for more

details)

5:30 PM Family Fellowship Supper:

BBQ Chicken

6:00 PM Children's Music and Activities

(PreK—Fifth Grade)

6:30 PM Children's Musical,

Sanctuary

6:30 PM Youth Bible Study

7:15 PM Chancel Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, May 10

1:30 PM Ladies Bridge Group

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

April 29, 2018 Sunday School

Preschool 26 Children 16 Youth 12 Adults 110 Total 164

Please secure permission before sharing a name to be published in Congregational Care

Church Staff

Rev. Matt Sapp, Pastor

Rev. Anne S. Cronic, Associate Pastor of Music and Worship

Rev. Katie Faison, Associate Pastor to Children, Women, and Senior Adults

Rev. Steve Cothran, Associate Pastor to Students

Mrs. Julia Huster, Organist

Mrs. Debbie Porrello, Financial Manager

Mrs. Courtney Haynes, Sr. Administrative Assistant

Mr. German Lopez-Figueroa, Custodian

Mr. Randy Boswell, Facilities Maintenance Manager

Church Telephone: 770-683-0610

Email: chaynes@centralbaptistnewnan.org

Fax: 770-683-0322

Website: centralbaptistnewnan.org